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August 28, 2024

The Honorable Patricia Farmer

Mayor, Lawrence Township

2207 Lawrenceville Road

Lawrence Township (Mercer), New Jersey 08648

Dear Mayor Farmer:

[ am pleased to inform you that Lawrence Township will receive an allotment of $500,000.00 for the
Brunswick Pike Pedestrian Safety Improvements project. These funds are provided through the Local
Transportation Projects Fund program.

The New Jersey Department of Transportation is in the process of fully executing your agreement for this
project. Should you have any questions regarding your grant, please contact the NJDOT Local Aid
District 3 Office at 609-963-2020.

Sincerely,
Francis K. O’ Connor
Commissioner

cc:  Municipal Clerk
Municipal Engineer
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